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Chairs Report - Health and Wellbeing Scrutiny Committee

At our meeting on 19 October members welcomed feedback on the quarterly meeting 
with the CCG, particularly the research commissioned at Keele University around 
what works best for patients based on evidence. Non-clinical services such as the 
programmes at Jubille2 were identified for further discussions.

The Space Programme was scrutinised from the perspective of the Borough and the 
types of activity which were well attended both in terms of the universal offer and the 
targeted places. 

Following Cabinet approval members are working with officers on the introduction of 
dementia friendly swimming into Jubilee2, supported by our partners at Approach.  

Councillor Ruth Wright
Chair


